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Dear Bonita Vista Middle School Families, 
 
Families, we are almost ready to begin our 2024-2025 academic school year here at Bonita Vista 
Middle School!  Our staff has been working diligently to ensure a smooth opening.  Below is 
some important information we would like all our families to know. 
 
On the first day of school, Wednesday, July 24, 2024, students should arrive at least 15 minutes 
before school starts. They should look for posters in the quad area and near the front of the 
office. The posters will tell them where to get their schedule/locator cards. Students should find 
their last name on the list and go to the corresponding classroom number. After getting their 
locator card, they should be careful not to lose it, as they'll need to show it to each teacher at the 
beginning of every class. It's a good idea for them to take a picture of the card just in case they 
lose it on the second day.  *Student schedules will also be available on Jupiter Grades and 
Infinite Campus Parent Portal beginning on Tuesday, July 23, 2024. Class change request forms 
will be made available on our counselor’s corner website by Tuesday, July 23, 2024:  
https://sites.google.com/sweetwaterschools.net/bonitavistamiddleschool/welcome-to-
bvm?authuser=0 
 
In the first ten days of both semesters, students' schedules might be adjusted to ensure balanced 
and optimal class placements for everyone. Our counselors work hard to ensure every student 
receives the best educational experience. We appreciate your patience and understanding during 
this process, as our goal is to create an environment where each student can thrive academically 
and personally. 
 
This Wednesday (July 24, 2024) is a minimum day so students will be released at 12:50 pm. 
From then on, every Friday will be a minimum day, and Monday through Thursday will be 
regular days, with students being released at 3:10 pm. 
 
For safety reasons, please do not drop off your child at school before 7:30 am. However, the 
library is open at 7 am for students who want to come early and work quietly (beginning on 
August 5). They should stay in the library and avoid wandering around campus. 
 
Here is our bell schedule for the first day of school: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

First Day of School:  Wednesday, July 24, 2024 
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BVM First Day Bell Schedule  
 

Bell Schedule for Wednesday, July 24, 2024 
Period  Start Time End Time Minutes  

Advisory  8:05am 8:15am 10   

Period 1 8:20am 8:56am 36 

 Nutrition Break 8:56am 9:06am 10 

Period 2 9:11am 9:43am 32 

Period 3 9:48am 10:20am 32 

Period 4 10:25am 11:01am 36 

Lunch   11:06am 11:36am 30 

Period 5 11:41am 12:13pm 32 

Period 6 12:18am 12:50pm 32 
 
We cannot wait to see you all this next Wednesday, July 24, 2024, for our first day of school!  
Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any comments, questions, or concerns.  
 
 
Sincerely,   
 
 
 
Dr. Salazar 
Alexander.salazar-arbelaez@sweetwaterschools.org 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

                             The Sweetwater Union High School District will fulfill the promise of 100% student success. 
 

“Sweetwater Union High School District programs and activities shall be free from discrimination based on age, gender, gender identity or 
expression, or genetic information, sex, race, color, religion, ancestry, national origin, ethnic group identification, marital or parental status, 
physical or mental disability, sexual orientation; the perception of one or more of such characteristics; or association with a person or group with 
one or more of these actual or perceived characteristics.”  SUHSD Board Policy 0410. 
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